
From: ANGERMAYER Donald C

From:   KILMER Anthony * TONY  

Sent:   Thursday, April 16, 2009 2:14 PM 

Because of mechanical breakdowns and heavy rains the 13th and 14th of April, we are already one week behind 
in our program.  

We did get some spot treatments done on I-5 south from milepoint 177 to 168 and then back north from 168 to 
177 on the 15th of April.  Then on the 16th of April we treated the shoulders from milepoint 188 to 168 and back 
north from 168 to 188.

The week of the 20th, we will be on night shift doing inside and outside shoulders of highways 99 north, I-105, 
Beltline, and  I-5.  Then the week of the 27th, we will be doing highways 126 east, 58, 99 south, highway 222 
( Springfield - Creswell highway ).

The herbicide application schedule is tentative and is subject to change at any time. For daily information call the 
ODOT Herbicide Application Information Line 1-888 996-8080.


